
From: PUCWeb Notification
To: Jan Noriyuki
Subject: Notice: A comment was submitted to PUCWeb
Date: Saturday, December 3, 2022 3:00:07 PM

The following comment was submitted via PUCWeb:

Name: Reid Pinther
Submission Time: Dec 3 2022 2:10PM
Email: pinther7@gmail.com
Telephone: 208-431-2267
Address: 2318 S Phillippi Street
Boise, ID 83705

Name of Utility Company: Intermountain Gas

Case ID: INT-G-22-07

Comment: "Do not increase the price of gas. The cost of living is to high as it is. Just because 
out of state residence decide to influx the state of Idaho, because they couldn't afford to live 
where they were does not mean companies need to make it harder for native Idahoans. It's 
ridiculous that a company like intermountain gas is even considering to charge more money 
when they are already one of the most paid companies. Do not approve the 4.4% increase. "
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